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From: Shelley K. Finlayson
To: Don McGahn ; Ann M. Donaldson (
Subject: FW: OGE"s Recommendations
Date: Monday, December 05, 2016 11:35:35 AM

Good morning –
Walt is having technical difficulties and wanted to send you the message below, so I am
forwarding it to you.
Regards,
Shelley
From: wmshaub@oge.gov
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2016 11:15 AM
To: ; 
Cc: Shelley K. Finlayson; David Apol
Subject: OGE's Recommendations
Don and Annie,
I know you're hard at work on the plan that the President-elect will be announcing on
December 15. OGE has a number of recommendations based on our extensive experience.
We'll send you a letter detailing them tomorrow morning. If you would prefer to discuss them
in a phone call instead, send me a message today and we will hold off on sending the letter
tomorrow morning.
Walt
Walter M. Shaub, Jr.
Director

U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005-3917
Telephone: 202.482.9292
Email: walter.shaub@oge.gov
Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Verizon Wireless 4G LTE network.
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